
BIRCHILLS CHURCH OF ENGLAND ACADEMY

WE ARE ALL GOD’S CHILDREN

Date Event

12/02/19 Y1 Trip – Leather Museum

15/02/19 Term Ends

25/02/19 Term Starts

01/03/19 St David’s Day

5/3/19 Pancake Day – Preparing for Easter

07/03/19 World Book Day

15/03/19 Red Nose Day

17/03/19 St Patrick’s day 

31/03/19 Mothers Day

04/04/19 Tempest Photographs 

12/04/19 Term Ends

29/04/19 Term Starts

STAY & PLAY 

UNTIL 5.00pm
Would you use an after school ‘Stay and
Play’ until 5.00pm? We would like to know
if there is a demand so we can start
planning. Please complete the expression of
interest slip below and send to the office
by hand or email
postbox@birchills.walsall.sch.uk

STAY AND PLAY
I am interested in the Stay & Play until 5.00pm provision.
Name of child/ren………………………………………………………………………………………………………
Parents/Carers Name…………………………. Contact Number……………………………………

CUT………………………………………….……………………………..

BE SAFE ONLINE
The internet is an amazing resource and
when used safely, it can be great
opportunity to learn and play. Please see
link about how to keep safe

https://www.nspcc.org.uk/preventing-
abuse/keeping-children-safe/online-
safety/talking-your-child-staying-safe-
online/

YOGA FOR PARENTS/CARERS
Would you like to join our yoga classes?
Tuesdays 9.00am to 10.00am. If you are
interested, just turn up in loose clothes, and
bottle of water, for a taster session next
Tuesday.

FROM COUCH TO 5K RUN

Would you like to be part of a weekly 
beginners running club?

Contact Jo Dulson-Cox - Group Leader
01922 658076

https://groups.runtogether.co.uk/jogwalsall

FREE FIRE ALARMS
Fitted free by the Fire Service. Call 

0121 380 7551

JUNIOR PCSO 

SCHEME

Please see 
next page for 
more details.



Junior PCSO scheme 

Blakenall Neighbourhood Team 

Bloxwich Police station 

Station Road 

Walsall 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

For a number of years there have been problems outside school regarding inconsiderate, dangerous 

and illegal parking during the dropping off and picking up of youngsters at this school Farringdon 

Street, Birchills Street & Thomas Street in particular is a problem as it is a busy route with a high 

volume of traffic.  

Driveways in the area must never be blocked in anyway, pavements must not be parked on, even 

partially and road junction corners must not be obstructed. 

As a school, we have been in consultation with West Midlands Police regarding this matter. It has been 

decided that in partnership with the Police, we will introduce the ‘Junior PCSO scheme’. 

The Police will train specially selected pupils to be Junior PCSOs. These Junior PCSOs will wear a high 

visibility tabard and black cap clearly showing the Junior PCSO logo. One of their duties will be to patrol 

with Police officers outside school at regular intervals, speaking in a non-confrontational manner with 

drivers about their inconsiderate, illegal or dangerous parking. If necessary, the Junior PCSOs will issue 

specially designed ‘tickets’ to drivers. If a driver receives two of these tickets and the issue of a third 

becomes necessary, then West Midlands Police will issue the appropriate Fixed Penalty Notice ticket. 

I hope that you can support this exciting scheme which will help to make the school and the area 

around it a safer place. 

  

Kindest regards 

PCSO 31374 Ryan Taylor 

Blakenall Neighbourhood Team 

 




